
          
 

 
 
 

          
 
 

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

CHRIS D’ELIA CONCERT AT  
SILVER CREEK EVENT CENTER, FOUR WINDS NEW BUFFALO 

RESCHEDULED FOR NOVEMBER 8 
 

NEW BUFFALO, Mich. – June 21, 2019 – The Pokagon Band of Potawatomi Indians’ Four Winds® Casinos 
has announced that due to production on an upcoming feature film, the Chris D’Elia date set for July 19 
at Four Winds New Buffalo’s® Silver Creek® Event Center is now moved to Friday, November 8th, 2019 
at 9 p.m. ET.  All tickets purchased for the original date will be valid for entry on the rescheduled date.  
 
Ticket prices for the show start at $29 plus applicable fees and can be purchased by visiting 
FourWindsCasino.com, or by calling (800) 745-3000. Hotel rooms are available on the night of the Chris 
D’Elia performance and can be purchased with event tickets. 
 

### 
Media Contacts: 
Melinda Pierce, Big Idea Company, (574) 257-4332, melinda@bigideacompany.com 
Jill Klinedinst, Big Idea Company, (574) 257-4332, jill@bigideacompany.com 
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